From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 01 December 2014 08:12
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 14/01830/REM Proposed Sports Changing Pavillion, Bankside, Bodicote

Hi Caroline

If the sports pavillion were turned round 90 degrees was built with an overhang and had the entrance facing the pitches there could be seating out of the rain and sun for some spectators. Sports pitches are always very bleak exposed places and this could make it more pleasant.

Again the area should be designed as a whole. Longford Park is suffering from a very fragmented approach. The landscaping and parking should be included in the application along with what is happening in the wider area. 

Judith Ward

Landscape Planning Officer
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